
WELCOME 7SCE

Dear students,

I am delighted that I have been asked by Mr Daly to be your progress tutor in 
September. My name is Mr Crocombe and I am the Head of PE at Ormiston 
Forge Academy. I have been a teacher at Forge for 23 years and I am sure you 
will enjoy the Academy as much as I do. This will be a new journey for all of us. 
I feel very lucky to have a year 7 form; in the past, I have tutored students of all 
year groups. I am looking forward to meeting you and us starting a new year 
together.

As your progress tutor, it is my responsibility to ensure that you settle into school life without any 
worries or concerns. If you have any concerns I want you to be reassured that we are here to help 
and that your transition into secondary school is a positive experience. 

As I am a PE teacher I love all things sporty and keeping physically active. I am hoping, during form 
time, we will all be able to find out a little bit more about what activities you enjoy in your free time. 
I enjoy going on long bike rides but I also enjoy watching and playing all sports. In my spare time, I 
look after my dog and we go on long walks together. My other interests include cooking, reading and 
gardening. I am looking forward to finding out what your interests and hobbies are too.

These are unusual circumstances as normally I would have the pleasure of meeting you in person.  
In the meantime look after yourselves and I very much look forward to seeing you soon.

Kind regards, 
Mr Crocombe
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